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This November, the MAST Key Club is 

thankful for all those who support us and 

our projects...from food and clothing drives 

to CSH visits and food bank organization, it 

was a busy month for service!
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THE THIRST PROJECT:

        At the beginning of this month, we watched the presentation of an

extremely worthy organization: Thirst Project.  As a recap, Thirst Project 

strives to raise money to build wells in struggling communities around 

the world.  By providing reliable access to clean water, communities 

begin to thrive: with fewer diseases, less danger, and more time to go to

school or work, lives begin to change for the better--permanently. 

       After hearing about such a great cause, our very own Key Club set a 

goal to raise every cent needed to build a well through the Thirst 

Project.  Using a major event in the spring, smaller fundraisers now, and 

any other help our members are willing to give, we are going to make 

this happen.  If you are interested in helping, attend the organizational 

meetings held during lunch in Mr. Cuttrell's room or sign up with your 

own fundraising goal on MAST's page of the Thirst Project website. 

       Every contribution you make helps to reach our goal and make a 

difference in the world!

"THE BEST MEDICINE FOR DESPAIR 

IS SERVICE." 

-GORDON B. HINCKLEY

HELP MAKE MAST'S GOAL A REALITY
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UPCOMING EVENTS:

CHARLIE'S PLACE DRIVE: ENDS DECEMBER 6TH

FULFILL (MONMOUTH COUNTY FOOD BANK): ONGOING

CSH VISITS: ONGOING

        We are looking for donations of warm socks, underwear, 

undershirts, men's long johns, hoodies, winter hats, gloves, and jackets 

to go to Charlie's Place, an organization that helps those in need.  

Donations can be placed in the bin outside Mr. Cuttrell's room.  Please 

bring in your donations soon, as the drive ends on December 6th!  

        Help out with the children's occupational therapy at Children's 

Specialized Hospital in Toms River...always a good time!  Check email for 

updates.  Ten students will be needed for every third Sunday of the 

month.  (see November's volunteers, below and to the left!)

        Key Clubbers have been visiting the Monmouth County Food Bank, 

now called Fulfill, to help sort donated food.  Every session ensures that 

food is available to families in our county, furthering this year's goal of 

alleviating hunger in New Jersey.  Join us at our next visit!  Check your 

email for more information.  (and see November's volunteers, above and 

to the right!)
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KEY LEADER: DECEMBER 1-3
       Best of luck to the MAST Key Clubbers attending Key Leader the first 

weekend of December.  We're proud of you and all the work you do!  We 

can't wait to hear what you learned once you get back.  And to everyone 

who wasn't able to attend this year, it's never too early to start planning 

for next December! 

       Our sincerest thanks to everyone who helped to make November's 

stall day a successful one.  We raised lots of money to donate to two very 

worthy causes: Charlie's Place and Carrier Clinic.  Not only did we 

manage to steal a few extra minutes before starting class, we also 

managed to support organizations that help those in need.  A win-win! 

       Thank you for donating to the Carrier Clinic drive this past month! 

Your donations will help keep people warm and comfortable this 

upcoming holiday season.  In need of some more community service 

hours but pressed for time?  Keep participating in the current drives to 

earn half an hour with each donation. 

SERVICE RECAP:

HAVE AN IDEA FOR ANOTHER 

SERVICE PROJECT?  LET US 

KNOW AT THE NEXT MEETING!

WESTMINSTER PRESBYTERIAN FOOD BANK: DECEMBER 6

STALL DAY:

CARRIER CLINIC DRIVE:

        Starting December 6th, the MAST Key Club will be collecting 

donations for the Westminster Presbyterian Food Bank.  See your email 

for the list of items the food bank is looking for.  Each donation counts 

for a half an hour of community service, so bring yours in soon! 
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THANKS FOR READING!

Lieutenant Governor of District 9: Maureen McLean 

President: Joey Schilke 

Vice President: Emily Fuller 

Secretary: Sophie Allen 

Treasurer: Paige Weinreich 

Webmaster: Joe Chiusano 

Editor: Carlee Dunn 

Advisors: Mrs. Trinidad 

                  Ms. Oppito  

                  Mr. Cuttrell

OFFICERS AND ADVISORS:

DCON

       Do you love service?  Do you love 

leadership?  Do you love competing for the 

coveted Spirit Stick?  Then DCON might be for 

you!  Key Club's annual convention is always a 

blast, as shown by last year's attendees, left. 

 Stay tuned for registration information for this 

event.


